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Please no more culling or shark nets! These days the public expect government to responsible 
towards our Oceans and the animals that live there. The Ocean is wild place everyone knows there is 
a risk involved venturing out. Use surveillance technologies like they do successfully in other 
countries and continue to educate. Non-lethal measures only. Stopping super trawlers fishing in 
Australian waters, that are bound to throw the natural balance off is a good start.   
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